
September 15, 2020 

Mandy Weeks-Green 
Senior Health Policy Analyst 
Washington State Office of the Insurance Commissioner 
Via email: rulescoordinator@oic.wa.gov 

Re: Health Care Benefit Managers (R 2020-04) Stakeholder Draft Comments | Coordinated 
Care Corporation, NAIC# 95831 

Dear Ms. Weeks-Green, 

Coordinated Care Corporation (“CCC”) appreciates the opportunity to comment on the 
stakeholder draft of the Health Care Benefit Manager Rule 2020-04 to implement SSB 5601.  

CCC is a member of the Association of Washington Health Plans (“AWHP”), and 
contributed to AWHP’s stakeholder draft comment letter for this rule. We subscribe to and 
endorse all comments and suggestions raised in AWHP’s comment letter. 

Thank you for your consideration of our comments and feedback. Please let me know if you 
have any questions. You may reach me directly at 206-701-1101. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
  

 
  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

V'I • FROM I coordinated care. 

1145 Broadway, Suite 
300 
Tacoma, WA 98402 

J. Ben Beasley 
Compliance Supervisor 
Coordinated Care Corporation 
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